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February 22, 2025.  Today in Sacramento, California, the Defense POW/MIA Accounting 
Agency held one of the largest-ever family member updates in its history.  
 
Some 380 Gold Star families attended to learn how the agency is proceeding in efforts 
to repatriate the remains of service members who never returned home from the 
Vietnam War, the Korean War or World War II.  
 
Around the nation, the DPAA holds several family updates each year so the families of 
service members who went missing in action can meet with officials one-on-one to 
discuss the details of their cases. Since 1995, DPAA has conducted these family 
updates, reaching more than 31,000 family members through face-to-face meetings.  
 
More than 81,000 service members still remain unaccounted for from conflicts dating 
back to World War II. According to DPAA, 71,981 service members are missing from 
World War II, 7,444 are missing from the Korean War, 1,573 are missing from the 
Vietnam War, and 126 are missing from the Cold War.  
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